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done at this institution. Fromu his head to his knces his
physical condition was normal, but from his knees down lie vas
not so. This lad lad a dog and a sleigh, to which he harnessed
the dog and drove down 'in winter time to the Children's
Hospital fron Uxbridge, not having other means of getting there
and being bound to get there somehow. The right leg below
the knee was rudimentary, eight inches in length. There was
but one bone in tie leg-the tibia. There were only four
metatarsal bones and four toes. The foot was turned, looking
directly upward in the direction of the knee. Tie tocs were
also webbed. Dr. Binglamn amputated at once and obtained an
excellent stump. The bones of the left leg were twisted inward.
The internal malleolus was lower than the external; as a
inatter of fact lie walked on the interna] malleolus. Tie
metatarsal bones were turned inward toward the toc. This leg
,,as perfectly useless. and the problem was what to do with it.
Dr. Bîingham chiselled the boues and broke theni down in order
to bring the foot back into proper relation vith the ieg. There
was great difficulty in getting the bones to co-apt properly.

Dr. Meyers' motion to elucidate the meaning of Clause 2,
Article IX of the Constitution, fixing tie April meeting of each
year for the nomination of officers, vas carried.

Dr. Pepler, as treasurer, was authorized to remit 825 to Dr.
Conerty, of Smith's Falls, and also to open a subscription list
towards a fund for Dr. Conerty from members of the Clinical
Society.
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